
Your child will love Good News Club®! 
 
What is Good News Club? 
Good News Club is an exciting, fun-filled hour and a half, held 
once a week.  It includes: 

• Dynamic Bible lessons 
• Creative learning activities 
• Inspiring missionary stories 
• Meaningful songs 
• Life-changing Scripture memory 

 
Who teaches the club? 
Christians who are concerned for the spiritual well-being of 
your child teach the club. These teachers have received 
specialized training from Child Evangelism Fellowship®.    

 
Who sponsors the club? 
CEF® partners with local churches to sponsor the club.  CEF is an international, Bible-centered 
organization which has been in existence for over 75 years.  CEF currently ministers in over 180 
countries teaching biblical principles to more than twelve million children each year. 
 
Who can attend? 
Good News Club is open to all boys and girls between the 
ages of five and twelve, regardless of religious background. 
Children’s parents/guardians must complete a registration 
form. You are welcome to attend the club with your child. 
 
Is there any cost? 
There is no charge for your child to attend.  
 
How will the club benefit your child? 
Your child will learn: 

• Biblical principles 
• Moral values 
• Positive character qualities 

 
Will your child be safe? 
CEF has taken specific steps to ensure the safety of your child.  All adults involved with the club 
have been carefully screened as required by the CEF Child Protection Policy.  (For more 
information see www.cefonline.com/childprotection.) 
 

For the CEF Statement of Faith, see 
www.cefonline.com/statementoffaith. 

 
For more information, contact CEF of Northern Virginia 

at www.cefnova.org (8001 Forbes Place, Suite 101, 
Springfield, VA 22151, 703-641-9201) 
See a video about Good News Club at 

www.goodnewsclub.com. 

http://www.cefnova.org/

